
 
MEMO 
 
 
 
TO:             Jeff Gilderson-Duwe 
 
FROM:       Libby Terrell 
 
DATE:        January 23, 2014 
 
SUBJECT:  December 2013 Donations 
 
 
 
The following donations were received during the month of December, 2013: 
 

12/16/2013 
 

from the Estate of Nancy Jackisch 10000.00  

12/17/2013 
 

From the Wilson family in memory of Walt Sala for Read to a Dog program 120.00  

12/17/2013 
 

From Marcie Wilson in memory of Walt Sala for Read to a Dog Program 30.00  

12/17/2013 
 

From Dr. & Mrs. James Killinger 100.00  

12/17/2013 
 

From Friends of the Library to reimburse for Teen Book Club 792.77  

12/17/2013 
 

Donations from individual patrons  24.41  

12/19/2013 
 

From Local 796-A in memory of Nancy Jackisch 25.00  
 


